
August 18 2018 Newsletter  
 

Notes from the Office of the President 

 
 Well another tournament  is in the books. Who would have thought that 
rain would be a factor for August and cooler temperatures. I know I 
would rather have rain than 108 temperatures. Congratulations to all the 
winners. Like to give a shout out to our newest members that joined the 
club yesterday. Welcome. Also would like to let everyone know that big changes are being pro-
posed for our club for next year. I believe that it will be for the better to grow our club and to make 
our tournaments more rewarding for all. Yours for better fishing. JD. 
 

Treasury Report: 
With 3/4 in the books, our treasury balance is $1130.52. We have $66 coming out for 
Webhosting and $300 for BCT Top 6 so about $755. 
 

BCT Top 6: 
Our roster for the BCT Top 6 is Mike, Ryan, Danny, Peter, Jon, and Scott. Good luck in Sept 
guys. 
 

Schedule Change: 
Please note that the September Tourney has been moved up one week due to the BCT Top 
6Our September Club tourney will be Sept  15 at Pat Cleburne. The backup lake is Whitney 
if the ramp is not usable and safe. 
 

Up Next: 
Pat Cleburne will be 7:00am to  3:30pm.  We are launching at the East Ramp. 
 

Calcutta: 
Our 6 lb pot Calcutta is at $36. 
 
Rule Changes and Officer Nominations: 
Rule Change nominations: 
1. All Team Tourney 
2. Raise rate to $35 per man and $25 per lady 
3. Change Payback so that we will pay 1 in 7 
4. Change Big Bass so that there will be only 1 winner 
 


